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COMMISSIONER JONATHAN S. ADELSTEIN 
ANNOUNCES INTERIM STAFF APPOINTMENT 

 
 Washington, DC – FCC Commissioner Jonathan S. Adelstein announced today that Eric 
Bash has been detailed to his staff as an Interim Legal Advisor working on media issues pending 
the selection of a permanent advisor.  Bash is currently Assistant Chief in the Enforcement 
Bureau, Investigations & Hearings Division.  He previously served as Special Counsel to the 
Commission's Localism Task Force, and as Attorney Advisor in the Media Bureau, Policy 
Division, and in the former Mass Media Bureau, Policy & Rules Division.  He also has worked 
in the Common Carrier (now Wireline Competition) and Wireless Telecommunications Bureaus.  
Before joining the Commission in 1996, Eric worked for the Federal Trade Commission, 
representing the agency in consumer protection litigation in the federal courts.  Eric received his 
J.D. from the University of Pennsylvania, and his A.B. from Duke University. 
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